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Dear Pastors, Churches, & Praying Friends,  
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and support for our family over the past two months. Since our last 
update, God has increased our support level to 90% of what we need. We realize that our time here in the 
United States is winding down and we are anticipating leaving for Scandinavia in the early Spring of 
2018. Between now and the end of the year we will be presenting our ministry before several different 
churches, trusting the Lord to continue providing our every need along the way. He is all-sufficient, all 
the time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On October 22, our oldest son, Landon, turned four years old! Landon and Laban light up our world to a 
degree indescribeable with words alone. We praise and thank God for every second we get to enjoy our 
sons and be their parents.  
 
With the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays approaching, we wish each of you a wonderful time with 
family and friends. As Christians, we simply cannot imagine celebrating any event outside the light of 
God's truth. Yet, people all over the world live in this darkness and ignorance every day. Please pray that 
we, through Christ Jesus, might make an eternal difference in the hearts and lives of the people in 
Scandinavia. 
 
May the Lord Jesus Christ bless you richly! 
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon & Laban

Enjoying a Missions Conference with our new 
friends in Savannah, Georgia!

Laban and Mommy enjoying the 
pumpkin patch!

Look who just turned 4!

September/October 2017

Miss an update? View all of our prayer letters online at www.viajesus.org/updates

The pacemaker, ultrasound, safety match, 
astronomical lens, marine propeller, 

refrigerator, and computer mouse are all 
famous items that were invented in Sweden 
or by Swedes who weren’t living in Sweden.


